
Dear Local Merchants and Friends: 

 

The parents of the 2017 graduating class of Farmington High School invite you to help create a 

safe and memorable experience at the 34
th

 Annual Senior All Night Party (SANP).  More than 

200 students will attend this celebration of their high school years, and through the generosity 

and support of people like you, we can make it the most successful event to date. 

 

This year’s party will be held at Dave and Buster’s on Sunday, June 11, 2017; from 10:00pm 

until 4:00am.  Students will be offered a wide variety of food, games, entertainment and prizes.  

The party will be closely chaperoned by dozens of senior parents and will offer an enjoyable 

evening of fun and celebration, free of drugs and alcohol. 

 

In the past, area merchants have played a significant role in the success of this event through 

their generous donations of cash, goods, and/or gift certificates.  All donations will help cover 

the cost of the venue, food, prizes and entertainment. 

 

Please help us make the SANP the best and safest event for the students in our 

Farmington/Farmington Hills community by making a tax deductible donation (see attached 

form). 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call (708) 516-4670 or email me at 

alexeloverdi@gmail.com or visit http://www.FHSSANP2017.weebly.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alex Loverdi 
 

Alex Loverdi 

FHS Senior Parent 

Chair, Donation and Prize Committee 


